
 

 

 

What a week it has been. We are on the final countdown and everybody is ready for some festive 

fun. Almost everyone turned up looking Christmassy today so thank you to those of 

you who rushed out to buy last minute Christmas jumpers (just like I did!) and to 

those who sent donations in. Our aim is to beat what we raised last year for the 

charity Save The Children. 

Today we have our Christmas lunch and a children’s tombola, a disco, a raffle (which 

will be posted on Facebook) and a visit from the local police and fire service so next week’s 

edition will be a bumper pack full of photos. 

For those of you who are on pupil premium (Free School Meals) there will be a North Yorkshire 

County Council Christmas activity bag sent out at the end of next week. 

 

 

The Panathlon Foundation is a sports charity that enables children with disabilities in England to 

have competitive sporting opportunities. This week around 40 of our children had great fun 

competing in the challenge, everybody worked extremely hard and those what won medals were 

very proud of themselves as they should be. Thank you to our ATA Dave James for organising it. 
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Our careers advisor did a virtual talk about Post-19 options to 

students in year 10-14.Anne spoke to us about Further 

education, specialist collages, supported internships and 

apprenticeships. The students asked some great questions 

and found the information really informative.  

 

 

 

A few photos from Work Experience to show 

the differing jobs the guys did this week. 

They helped to put new sand in an Avery, 

cleared leaves from the grounds, washed 

down bird houses and feeding trays and 

filled up the bio security liquid to stop the 

spread of bird flu.  

 

The college students brought in money and the care team took 

them out shopping for Christmas presents for their family and 

friends. They each then wrapped their own presents up and 

very neatly I would say. Well done everyone.  

 

Lower Semi-Formal got creative and made some salt dough 

decorations which they then put on their class tree. They look 

fab!  

 



 

A huge well done to two 

of our Upper Formal KS5 

students who each won a 

£15 Amazon voucher and 

a selection box for 

creating these beautiful 

Christmas cards. Watch 

out Clintons! 

 

There will be new menus for the start of next term which will be sent out to you all via email 

today. Please send us your children’s choices preferably before the end of next week so that 

orders can be placed from suppliers. If your child chooses an option but does not like it they will 

be able to change to the second option for the remainder of the term. 

 

That is all from us today. Short but sweet!  

We wish you all a wonderful weekend and we will see you on Monday for the final week � 


